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This is to certify that Martin Mariappan MD, native speaker English, provided a second
round of comprehensive editing services (amending, polishing and rewriting) for the
retrospective study entitled “Impact of BMI in elderly patients treated with laparoscopic
liver resection for HCC” (ID: 78953) by Conticchio et al, which is under consideration for

publication in World Joumnal of Gastrointestinal Surgery.

The edit as achieved Grade A: no language polishing required after editing.
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